
Dear Parents,

Odd Socks Day

Odd Sock Day will be celebrated tomorrow. This day is in recognition of ‘It’s ok to feel a little odd

some days!’. Every day at school counts for students. We understand some days are a bit harder to

'get going', some days we don't feel like ourselves or we just can't quite pinpoint what is happening

inside of us.

'Odd sock day' is about reflecting on those times when we feel a bit out of sorts but can show

resilience to persevere and come to school. Wear odd socks on this day to stand with others to

say it's 'ok' to feel a bit odd, tomorrow will be better.

Respecting Our Neighbourhood on the Way Home

It's important that we all show care and respect for our neighbourhood when walking home. Please

remember not to touch other people’s letterboxes or go onto their property and never approach

dogs behind fences - even if they seem friendly. Staying on the footpath and being aware of our

surroundings helps keep everyone safe and shows kindness to our local community. Let’s all do

our part to walk home safely and respectfully.

School Uniform

Please remember to name your child’s jumper so it can be returned to them! The weather has

turned cold, and the mornings are rather fresh! This also means that by recess jumpers are taken

off and left lying around on the ground. The lost property cupboard is almost full of unclaimed

jumpers. If you are missing a jumper, get your child to check this cupboard.

Long Weekend

Monday 9th June is the King’s Birthday holiday and Tuesday 10th June is a Curriculum Day for

students. The teachers will come to school on Tuesday to enhance their professional knowledge

in reading comprehension.



Celebrating 100, 200 and 300 Reading Nights

Just a friendly reminder to fill in your child’s reading log each night. When students reach a reading

milestone of 100, 200 or 300 reading nights they get to choose a book to keep. ‘The more that you

read, the more you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go. -Dr Seuss

Take Care,

Angela Grumley

JUNE

Friday 6th - Odd Socks Day

Monday 9th - NO SCHOOL: PUBLIC HOLIDAY

Tuesday 10th - NO SCHOOL: CURRICULUM DAY

Friday 13th - Regional Cross Country in Benalla | Year 5 Beechworth Excursion

Wednesday 18th - 2026 Foundation Tour, 11:30am | Year 3 Local Excursion visits

Friday 20th - Foundation Riverlinks Excursion

Tuesday 24th - 2026 Foundation Tour, 11:30am

Wednesday 25th - 2026 Enrolments Due

Friday 27th - Last school assembly, 2:30pm

Monday 30th - Student Reports available on COMPASS from 4pm

JULY

Friday 4th - Last day of Term 2, school finishes at 2:30pm

Sunday 6th - Bunnings BBQ









These awards go out the standout players who demonstrate exceptional skills, teamwork,

determination, and respect out on the court.









GSPS School Tours for 2026 Foundation Students

We are currently taking bookings for NEW FAMILIES only for Foundation Students that are

commencing in 2026.

To book a school tour, please call the office on 58 211 944.



Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF)

Submitting an application

The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) system is open for schools to enter applications

from 29 January 2025. Parents/carers wishing to apply for CSEF payments for 2024 must submit

their application form to the relevant school before 28 June 2025.

However, a parent/carer will only be required to submit an application form to the school in the

following circumstances:

the parent/carer is applying for the CSEF payment for the first time – i.e. an application form

was not lodged with the school in the previous year, or

circumstances have changed – for example, there has been a change in the care arrangement

of the student, a change of name or CRN, or a new sibling has started at the school and the

parent/carer wishes to apply for the CSEF payment for the new sibling also.

Where a parent/carer is not required to submit a new application, schools can rollover/copy the

previous year’s application on the CSEF system to the current school year.

Application forms

Schools are able to accept and process applications up until 28 June.

Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund application form 2025 (DOCX)

Applications are also available at our school office.

https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/csef-application-form-2879
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/csef-application-form-2879
https://content.sdp.education.vic.gov.au/media/csef-application-form-2879


If there's shared custody

The CSEF system only allows one application per student. Where there are parents/carers in

shared custody situations (who both hold a concession card) the parent/carer who submits the

eligible card first will be the parent/carer who is to receive the payment.









Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.

Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School

Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also

follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps

Email: guthrie.street.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au

Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au

Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944

Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps

Twitter: @guthriestps
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